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NO. 891. SHRI RAJENDRA DHEDYA GAVIT: 
 

Will the Minister of HOUSING AND URBAN AFFAIRS be pleased to 

state: 

(a) whether the Government is cognizant of the vacant posts of 

Managing Directors in specific Metro Corporations/Projects across 

the country, like Patna, Surat, Bhopal, Agra and Indore and its 

impact on project implementation;  

(b) if so, the details of the steps undertaken by the Government in 

collaboration with the State Governments regarding the 

appointment of full-time Managing Directors in these organizations; 

and  

(c) if not, the reasons therefor? 

 

ANSWER 
 

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE 
 MINISTRY OF HOUSING AND URBAN AFFAIRS 

(SHRI KAUSHAL KISHORE) 
 

(a) At present, the post of Managing Director is not vacant in any of the 

Metro Rail Corporations which are 50:50 Joint Venture (JV) Special 

Purpose Vehicles (SPVs) of the Central Government and respective State 

Government including Patna, Gujarat, Uttar Pradesh and Madhya Pradesh 

Metro.  

(b) & (c)  Do not arise. 

***** 

 


